

City of Milford, Connecticut

Founded 1639

TO: Permanent School Facilities Building Committee

FROM: Matthew B. Woods, Chairman

DATE: November 8, 2017

SUBJECT: SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE - Thursday, November 16, 2017

There will be a Special Meeting of the Permanent School Facilities Building Committee on Thursday, November 16, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. at West Shore Middle School, Room 101.

<u>AGENDA</u>

- 1. Consideration of Minutes of Special Meeting held October 19, 2017.
- 2. Status Report Re: West Shore Middle School Addition, Renovations and Code Compliance.
- 3. Consideration of Payment Requisitions. (RE: Item 2)
- 4. Status Report Re: Jonathan Law High School Hazardous Material Abatement
- 5. Status Report Re: Harborside Middle School Roof and Window Replacement Project.
- 6. Status Report Re: Elementary School Roof Replacement Projects
 - E. John F. Kennedy Elementary School
 - F. Live Oaks Elementary School
 - G. Meadowside Elementary School
 - H. Orange Avenue Elementary School
- 7. Consideration of Payment Requisitions. (RE: Items 4, 5, and 6)
- 8. Adjournment

cc: Mayor Benjamin G. Blake

Joanne M. Rohrig, City Clerk

Philip J. Vetro, Chairman, Board of Aldermen

Dr. Elizabeth E. Feser, Superintendent of Schools

James L. Richetelli, Jr., Deputy Supt. of Operations

Susan Glennon, Chairman, Board of Education

Patrick Bradbury, Supervisor, Maintenance, Board of Education

Jonathan D. Berchem, City Attorney

Bill Silver, Silver Petrucelli Architects

Paul Lisi, Antinozzi Associates

Paul Cavanna, MPS

Judy Keeler, MIS

Judy Messologitis, MPS